A.N. Other– Technical Official
14th  March 2017
On 22nd February 2017 a Case Management Group (“CMG”) of UK Athletics chaired by Mr J Temperton met to consider an application to have the licence of  A.N.Other withdrawn on the basis that they were no longer, due to health reasons, safe to officiate.
The panel took into account a written report from a recent track & field meeting as well as the response from the official. It is also relevant to note that in these circumstances UKA were no longer able to provide insurance cover to the official in the event of an injury.
The panel withdrew the licence whilst noting the service provided over many years by the official.
UKA will be working with the official to provide them with alternative suitable activity within the sport.
If you have any queries or want to discuss further please contact the Lead Safeguarding Officer at – safeguarding@uka.org.uk.  Please note that we may be unable to give further details about this decision.

